ElPaso PO BOKIR

Natural Gas Company P-HONE: 915-541-2600

June 20, 1985 RECEIVED BY

JUN 94 1985

0. C.D.

0il Conservation Division
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Gentlemen:

This is to advise that on June 4, 1985 the Coquina 0il Corporation,
Exxon Fed. #1 gas well located in Unit D of Section 12, Township
10, Range 29 Eddy County, New Mexico was disconnected from El Paso
Natural Gas Company's gathering system. This meter is blind plated
and will remain on location temporarily, but inoperative until per-
manent status of the measuring arrangement is determined. The dis-
connection was due to well being plugged.

Yours truly,

Robert Patterson
Production Coordinator

RP/a

c: Oil Conservation Division
State of New Mexico
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87401

Production Control - Main Office
Gas Purchases - Main Office
A. H. Carameros - Main Office
Coquina 0il Corporation

P. 0. Box 2960

Midland, Texas 79701

Earl Smith - Production Jal
Charlie Annett - Midland

Joe Robinson - Jal

Eunice Field Lines

Jal Field Lines

Bill Cranford - Jal

File




